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Given the number of commercial vehicle accidents on our roadways here in Florida, we are 

pleased that the federal government is taking steps to keep unsafe drivers off the road. The U.S. 

Department of Transportation’s Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration (FMCSA) recently 

announced that 287 commercial bus and truck drivers were removed from the roads during the 

agency’s annual drug and alcohol strike force sweep. 

“Safety is our number one priority. Our message is clear – we will not allow commercial bus and 

truck drivers operating under the influence of drugs and alcohol to stay on the road,” said U.S. 

Transportation Secretary Ray LaHood. “All drivers and their passengers deserve to be confident 

that bus and truck drivers are safe and sober.” 

During the two-week sweep that took place this spring, investigators examined the drug and 

alcohol safety records of commercial drivers employed by bus and truck companies across the 

country. They were particularly looking for commercial truck and bus drivers who jump from 

carrier to carrier to evade federal drug and alcohol testing and reporting requirements. 

“Removing these dangerous drivers from the roads helps save lives and sends a strong signal that 

we will not tolerate negligent commercial drivers and companies that violate federal alcohol and 

drug safety standards,” said FMCSA Administrator Anne S. Ferro. 

 

About Carmen Dellutri: 

The Dellutri Law Group, P.A. provides aggressive and innovative representation for the 
victims of personal injury, wrongful death, and medical malpractice. Additionally, we 
represent the interests of Individual seeking a modification for  their mortgages. 
Likewise, we represent Debtors in Bankruptcy and victims of Consumer Fraud.  
 
At the Dellutri Law Group, P.A. our entire staff works hard to earn the respect and trust 
of our Clients, peers and members of the community. We stress communication with 
our Clients, and we rely on their input at all stages of their case. We believe a Client 
deserves to be treated with respect, and we treat our Clients with the respect that we 
would like to be treated with. 
 



We will always work with our peers toward resolution of a dispute in the most ethical 
manner, without jeopardizing our Client’s legal rights.  
 
The Dellutri Law Group, P.A. is also known for its generosity and involvement in 
community affairs. Serving our Clients is this firm’s most important responsibility. We 
place a high priority on the responsiveness of attorneys and paralegals. Our strategy 
also includes the process of assembling the right talent and experience at the right time 
– what we call the Team Approach. We have divided the firm into two teams: 
Bankruptcy and Litigation. 
 


